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Lloyds Bank  
With support from one of our school 

Governors Opeyemi Akinwusi who 

works at Lloyds bank we have just 

won a community bid for our 

school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In the bid we requested 24 Chrome 

Books, 6 for each of our KS1      

classrooms for the pupils to use.  

 

We are highly delighted to be    

receiving £4800 towards the        

purchase of the Chrome books and 

we cannot thank Lloyds Bank 

enough for their generous donation 

to our school which will greatly    

support our pupils teaching and 

learning.      

Clever Never Goes is an alternative 

to ‘stranger danger’ education.  

 

Whilst child abduction is relatively 

uncommon, it is important that chil-

dren can recognise the potential 

signs of danger.  

 

Clever Never Goes moves the focus 

away from ‘strangers’ to teach  

children to recognise when         

ANYONE, even if someone known 

to them, asks them to go with them.  

 

See safe4me.co.uk/portfolio/clever-

never-goes/ 

Clever Never Goes 

10 day Active Travel 

Challenge  
Don’t forget that the 10 day active 

travel challenge our school is taking 

part in starts 

today      

Monday 12th  

October.  

 

We hope to 

see all our 

pupils taking part - don’t forget if you 

live too far away to walk, cycle or 

scoot to school, please use the park 

and stride option and park 5 minutes 

away from our school (refer to the 

walking bubble map that we 

emailed to you).  

Gold Award  

A huge WELL DONE  to  Olivia Fidler,  

Daisy Atkinson,  

Emmie Mercer, 

and 

 Yusuf Munir 

 

 

who have all 

achieved their 

gold award on 

Mathletics .   

 

 

Parent Consultations 
After lots of research and careful   

deliberation we have decided that 

due to the current climate and not 

being able to hold any meetings in 

school we will provide the vast      

majority of our parents with a short 

written update on how your child has 

settled in since September, how they 

are doing in class and provide you 

with targets that your child needs to 

work on.  

 

Each class teacher will contact the 

parents in their class who has a child 

on the SEND register so their IEP’s can 

be updated.  They will also contact 

parents who they feel they need to 

speak to about their child’s learning 

and or behaviour.   

 

Thank you in advance for your      

support and understanding during 

this difficult time.   

Yorkshire Cricket  

After completing a trial in Harrogate 

including girls from all the Yorkshire 

areas Tyler Saunders in 5MM was 

picked to play for the Yorkshire girls 

U11 cricket team.   

 

Well done Tyler - 

what a great 

achievement!  
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